
Date:l3/28107
To: Storey County Commissioners
From: Bud & PJ Elbrecht

We are writing to express our concern over the proposed Cordevista development and
any other development proposed for north Storey County. These are far reaching
changes that will effect the overall dynamics of the county. We are quite satisfied with
the small community in which we live and have always hoped it would remain that way.
We are not willing to spend tax dollars for the myriad of seryices this inllux ofpopulation
would require. This is a hugBissue! For this reason, we believe it should beput to a
public vote. The people need to decide!
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